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Sunday 12th July 

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass 9:00 am 

Mass 10:30 am (also live streamed) 

Mass 6:00 pm 

 

These Masses and Prayers will also be live streamed: 

Monday 13th July - Saturday 18th July 

Rosary 9:10am  

Week Day Mass 12:00 noon (preceded by the Angelus) 

Eucharistic Adoration 2:00 pm – 7:00 pm (Monday - Friday) 

Angelus 6:00 pm 

 

To access the live streaming or visit the parish homepage. To watch on other devices that 

can access YouTube enter CPP Weybridge in the YouTube search bar. 
 

CHURCH OPENING TIMES  

9:00 am to 9:30 am (for Rosary, Monday- Saturday) 

11:30 am – 12:30 pm for Mass at noon (Monday to Saturday) 

2:00 pm – 7:00 pm for Eucharistic Adoration (Monday to Friday) 

2:00 pm – 6:00 pm Saturday and Sunday for private prayer 

Outside these times the church will be closed for cleaning. 
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Mass Schedule and New Arrangements to ensure safe celebration of Mass 

The government and bishops conference have granted permission for public Masses to be 

celebrated from Saturday 4th of July, subject to various social distancing rules and 

procedures. 

There is no obligation for everyone to return to Mass at the church in the short term. 

Indeed, we would recommend that anyone in the “at risk” category, or anyone with worries 

about being close to others, should not return yet and instead join us through the live 

stream facility on the parish website. The church will be open every day (times below) so 

there will be opportunities to participate in weekday Masses or to visit the church at quiet 

times. 

We will continue to live stream one Mass every day, as well as the Rosary (Monday to 

Saturday) and Eucharistic Adoration (Monday to Friday). 

We intend to observe the 2m social distancing guideline in the church building so our 

capacity will be significantly reduced. For some of our busier Masses we will also use the 

parish hall where Mass will be live streamed, or parishioners may decide to stay outside 

the church and participate in the Mass through their mobile phone or iPad (you will need 

to use your own data!). Holy Communion will be brought to those outside the church. 

The new procedures include the following – 

• Stewards will be on hand to assist with seating and giving direction for receiving Holy 

communion. Please follow their guidance. 

• Hand sanitizers available at the entrance. 

• Priest and Eucharistic Ministers to use hand sanitizers before and after the 

distribution of Holy Communion. 

• Communion will be under one kind (no receiving from the chalice). 

• The Eucharist is to be received only in the hand. 

• As we are observing the 2m rule (face masks will be optional). 

• The toilets will not be available (on the instruction of the diocese). 

• Please do not touch any of the statues in the church. 

• No singing in church is permitted (we will play recorded hymns and live instrumental 

music). 

• Sacrament of Reconciliation by appointment (for the next few weeks) 

From this Sunday 12th July our Sunday Masses will be at 9:00 am, 10:30 am 

and 6:00 pm.  There will be no Saturday evening Mass during July and August. 

The only Sunday Mass that will be live streamed will be at 10:30 am. 

We will also live stream the 12:00 noon Mass (Monday – Saturday). 
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Mass Intentions This Week  

Sunday 12th: 9:00 am - Intentions of Elizabeth Vickery;  

10:30 am - Intentions of Patricia Johnson, Tom Philips RIP & Peter Wingate RIP;   

6:00 pm - People of the Parish 

Monday 13th: Forgotten souls in Purgatory 

Tuesday 14th: Private Intention 

Wednesday 15th: Michael Cusack RIP 

Thursday 16th: Private Intention and Lilia Furiati Vera RIP & Intentions of the Family 

Friday 17th: Mary Carew RIP and Intentions of Katrina Miller 

Saturday 18th: John Maree RIP and Weybridge Catenians and Families 

Sunday 19th: 9:00 am- Louisa McConville RIP;  

10:30 am - Carla Rossi RIP;  

6 pm - Michael Gamba RIP 

 

Feast Days This Week 

Tuesday 14th July - St. Camillus of Lellis, Priest 

Wednesday 15th July - St. Bonaventure, Bishop, Doctor 

Thursday 16th July - Our Lady of Mount Carmel 

 

Deacon Tom Kent will be ordained to the priesthood at Arundel cathedral at 3:00 pm 

today (Saturday 11th July).  If you would like to join the celebration through the live stream 

facility just type Arundel Cathedral Live into YouTube at 3:00 pm.  

Tom will come to Christ the Prince of Peace to celebrate the 12:00 noon Mass this 

Tuesday 14th July.  This too will be live streamed.  

 

Confirmation Celebrations  

We are delighted to announce that CONFIRMATION 2020 will be celebrated in this parish 

on Saturday 19th September, at two separate Masses – 11:00 am and 3:00 pm.   

Due to social distancing restrictions, each candidate can be accompanied by his / her 

sponsor and two other guests.  Both services will be live streamed so virtual attendees can 

celebrate with us.  Candidates will all receive email notification of your Mass time and we 

will have a meeting nearer the time to answer any questions/address any concerns.   

Meantime, please contact us if you have a query- cppconfirmation@gmail.com or 

contact Adrienne Dines adriennedines@gmail.com   

We look forward to a safe summer and joyful Confirmation celebrations in September. 
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Parish Pilgrimages  

The pilgrimage to the Holy Land which we had planned for September has been postponed to May 

2021 (exact dates to be confirmed).  

We still hope to walk a section of the Camino this October. The dates for the Camino are Monday 12th 

to Sunday 18th October 

 

Parish Bank Details for online contributions  

Account Name RCD of AB Christ Sort Code 40-05-20 A/C No. 8107 7201  Please put in a reference 

when contributing e.g. collection, parish charity etc.  If you have any problems making a payment, please 

e-mail weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk 

 

Zoom prayer for the NHS and Healthcare workers - very special guest on 12th July 

- the last of this series of Zoom prayers for the NHS 

We are delighted that Audrey Najuko-Mafemera, ENT Specialist, from Medway Hospital in 

Rochester will join our online prayer on 12th July.  This will also be our last prayer as we 

return to normality, though we will keep the NHS and carers in our prayers, and we thank 

the many parishioners who have supported this group in prayer.  

3 months ago, Audrey published a post which went viral in which she implored people to 

pray for the NHS.  One of our parishioners, Ekene Olele, shared this and we responded to 

the call. We have kept faithful and Audrey was over the moon to hear of our support in 

prayer. 

Please join us at 12:00 noon for our prayer with Audrey, the Zoom access code 

is https://zoom.us/j/7876458594 

 

Parents of Young Children 

You may find the following link helpful for Children’s Liturgy at home 

https://cafod.org.uk/Education/Children-s-liturgy 

If you’d like to send in your child’s drawing for the PowerPoint at the end of Mass please e-mail  

carmennarbona57@gmail.com by Friday morning 

 

Baptisms  

Thankfully, we can now celebrate the Sacrament of Baptism in the parish. If you would like to have your 

child baptised please get in touch with Kerry cppbaptism@gmail.com 

 

Please pray for Henry Matthews who is being baptised this weekend. 
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First Holy Communion Celebrations Our First Holy Communion families will be excited 

to know that we have set a date for the First Holy Communion Masses which will be 

celebrated on Saturday 12th of September.  Social distancing restrictions will mean that 

the format and times of the Masses will be different this year. Details will be e-mailed to 

parents next week. 

 

St Patrick's Missionaries Online Mission Day Celebration 

You are invited to join St Patrick’s Missionaries for their Mission Day Online on the 18th of 

July 2020 at 10:00 am.  It should last about an hour. It is an opportunity to pray for our 

world and experience the work of the St Patrick’s Missionaries around the world.  Kindly 

visit our website before and on the day: www.kilteganfathers.org.   Thank you for your 

support, Fr. Joe Archibong.   

 

Abortion Law: Wonderful News But More To Do 

Last Monday the back-bench attempt to further liberalise abortion law through the 

Domestic Abuse Bill failed. Further information here. Thanks to all those who generously 

responded at short notice last week and helped to bring about this great and powerful 

result.  

However, following the debate it seems the Government is now extending the sanction of 

‘home abortions’. This sanction was to be a temporary response to the practical challenges 

of the Covid-19 lockdown but it will now continue pending the outcome of a public 

consultation and could become permanent. See this commentary. For more on home 

abortions: the physical and psychological dangers and the potential for abuse see this 

article. So, we continue to need your help. 

For enquiries or for information on ways to help further please contact Pauline 

Gately: p.gately@btinternet.com. 

 

Prayer during Coronavirus Outbreak 

Keep us, good Lord 

Under the shadow of your mercy, 

In this time of uncertainty and distress. 

Sustain and support the anxious and fearful, 

And lift up all who are brought low; 

That we may rejoice in your comfort 

Knowing that nothing can separate us from your love. 
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